
 

 

Rt. Hon Carwyn Jones AM 

National Assembly for Wales  

Cardiff Bay  

Cardiff  

CF99 1NA 

 

9 March 2016 

 

Dear First Minister,  

Preparations for the outcome of the EU referendum 

 

At the Enterprise and Business Committee’s meeting on 9 March, we heard 

concerns from the CLA about the preparedness of governments for the EU 

referendum and its aftermath. In particular, whether planning and preparation was 

taking place in the event of a vote to leave. While this question arose in our 

discussion of the rural economy, it also has implications for the economy, higher 

education, skills and transport areas of our remit, and wider – which is why I am 

writing to you, rather than the specific ministers. 

Could you confirm whether the Welsh Government has plans in place for both 

possible outcomes of the EU referendum?  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

William Graham 

Chair, Enterprise and Business Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


